
ADULTS  
adults@hebronchurch.org

RESTORATION MINISTRIES NOT MEETING 
may 28 > ext. 297 

Restoration Monday activities, including 
Celebrate Recovery, C.A.R.E. and Support 
Groups, will not meet tomorrow night. Enjoy 
the Memorial Day holiday.

WOMEN’S SUMMER BIBLE STUDIES 
begin may 30 > ext. 231 

Titus Precept Upon Precept & Loved by God will 
be offered this summer. For more information 
or to register, please email women@
hebronchurch.org.

TITUS 2 MENTORING 
Do you have the heart to mentor younger 
women? What about a desire to be 
mentored by older, wiser women? Titus 2 
Mentoring offers the opportunity for women 
of all ages to engage in conversations and 
relationships in a small-group setting. 
Applications can be found at the women’s 
page on our website. Deadline to apply for 
mentors is July 1 and mentees July 31. 

STUDENT CAMP SCHOLARSHIPS 
If you are interested in sponsoring a student 
for summer camp, please place the funds in 
an offering envelope marked “HSM Camp 
Scholarships” and place it in the offering 
plate. You may make checks payable to 
Hebron Church. 

MEN’S PRAYER GROUP 
sundays > 9:30 am 
Men are invited to join us in prayer during our 
morning services. For more information, email 
mensprayergroup@hebronchurch.org.

STUDENTS 
middleschool@hebronchurch.org                  
highschool@hebronchurch.org 
the loft@hebronchurch.org

HIGH SCHOOL SUMMER MEETING TIMES 
june 10-july 1 > 5:00 pm > hs theater > ext. 295 

High School will move their midweek worship 
to Sunday nights for these dates. Worship will 
begin at 5:30, with concessions provided after 
the service. Students are invited to stay for game 
time from 7-8:30. Regular Wednesday night 
meetings will resume after July 4.

CHILDREN 
children@hebronchurch.org

CAMP ALL-AMERICAN 
july 16-20 > 8:30 am-4:30 pm > hebron campus > 
cost $199 > ext. 270 

Camp All-American (CAA) is coming to Hebron 
this summer! For ages completed 1st-5th grade, 
this world-class sports camp will include soccer, 
basketball, zorbing, art, bible study, high energy 
worship and outdoor adventure. Register at the 
children’s or sports page on our website.

PRESCHOOL 
preschool@hebronchurch.org

SNACK DONATIONS NEEDED
going on now > ext. 488  
Preschool is collecting the following items for 
this year’s VBC:  vanilla frosting, chocolate 
chips, mini marshmallows, Goldfish Crackers 
and graham crackers. Drop off your donations 
in the collection bins located in the preschool 
department.

VISIT HEBRONCHURCH.ORG FOR THE  
LATEST EVENTS AND REGISTER FOR  
THE WEEKLY HEBRON E-NEWSLETTER.
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